
Saying Goodbye

  In June, we said goodbye to two wonderful ladies,
awesome library assistants and friends…..Sheila
Rudolph after 35 years, and Bonnie Cameron after 37
years of dedicated service at the San Carlos Branch
Library. We wish them both health and happiness in
the years to come, and hope to see them often around
the Branch and neighborhood.
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